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„Pop‟ Furlong had an interesting 

career during the war. This 

document shows pages from his 

logbook whilst flying army gliders 

with the Central Landing 

Establishment and No.1 Glider 

Training School.

There is a file showing some 

logbook pages of  his time in Air 

Sea Rescue on the Links page. 



Flying at the Central Landing 

Establishment at Ringway, by its 

very nature, was experimental.

It can also be seen that a very 

wide selection of  types was used.

All of  the gliders had been 

requisitioned from civilian 

owners.

The Viking II was later lost after 

shedding its ailerons during 

aerobatics. The pilot and 

passenger made the first 

parachute descent from a glider in 

Britain.





Tatton Park was usually used for 

parachute dropping by aircraft 

from Ringway.

Dive approaches and „massed‟ 

landings show that, even at this 

early stage, planning for 

operations was under way.



At this point the Glider Training 

Squadron was formed at what 

was to become RAF Thame. Pop 

Furlong moved with them.



This was for an exercise with the  

Air Fighting Development Unit at 

Duxford. Attacks were made on 

gliders to develop tactics against 

the Germans.

See next page



“Was rattled by Instructor...nearly 

suspended”

This could have been the end to 

his flying career but see page 11.













This was a demonstration of  

Airborne Forces to Winston 

Churchill.









This was a demonstration of  

Airborne Forces for the King in 

Windsor Great Park.

Under storm cloud







This was for the famous demonstration in 

front of  the King & Queen at 

Haddenham. Note that there were several 

practice flights in the days before!













NB. This is two Tiger Moths towing 

one glider.

The aim was to see if  it was possible to 

lift a heavy glider whilst having only 

light tugs.

(See Page 71 of  „The Wooden Sword‟ )



See previous page.

It is amazing that the Minimoa was still 

being used and is in fact the only 

reference I have seen that it had been 

transferred to Haddenham.





„Undercarriage lever catch jammed: R/T 

with S/L Russell for 30mins. Fixed it.‟

Why Pop Furlong was flying a 

Hurricane is anyone‟s guess.

It may be to do with several fighter 

affiliation flights conducted at various 

times at this time. Perhaps he was 

offered a flight by a friendly squadron 

and took it!







There is no information as to why 

he is flying a Spitfire here either. 

(See comments regarding the 

Hurricane on p.30)

Spitfire AA836 was with 411 

Squadron based at Digby at the time 

and was only a month old!









Interesting that the 

US Marines were 

involved in flying the 

Hotspur only two 

months after entering 

the war.







It would seem there 

were problems with 

weight and balance on 

these flights.

A 9 stone pupil was too 

light but a 13 stone 

pupil OK.





Oakley airfield is only 5 

miles from Haddenham.









No1 Glider Training School 

moved out of  Haddenham to 

Croughton because the airfield was 

too small for heavily laden 

Hotspurs.



Pop Furlong made a note of  

all the airfields he used 

during the war.

I would estimate that only 

42 of  the 108 here are still 

active.



A useful tally of  the hours Pop 

Furlong logged. Note that the 

total is only 787 after  five 

years.

His list of  friends and 

colleagues is a tale in itself, a 

very poignant one.


